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Wyoming Secretary of State to Hold Press Conference, Announce 
Legislative Priorities for Election Integrity in 2025 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – On Thursday, December 19th at 10 a.m., Secretary of State Chuck Gray will 
hold a press conference to discuss an end of year review and his election integrity legislative agenda for 
the 2025 Legislative Session. 

“As a former member of the Wyoming House of Representatives, I appreciate the amount of work 
that will be required to craft good policy for the State of Wyoming,” Secretary Gray said. “As Wyoming’s 
chief election official, I look forward to working on conservative, election integrity reforms that will make 
Wyoming’s elections better and better. As we prepare for the 2025 Session of the 68th Legislature, I look 
forward to advancing several common-sense election integrity measures to serve the People of Wyoming, 
including proof of U.S. Citizenship and Wyoming residency to register to vote, a ban on ballot drop boxes, 
a ban on Zuck Bucks, and hand audits of our elections. I look forward to announcing all of these priorities, 
and more, during our press conference on Thursday.” 

 

EVENT DETAILS: SECRETARY OF STATE PRESS CONFERENCE 
 
When: December 19, 2024 at 10:00 AM MST 
Where: Wyoming Capitol Rotunda 
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